
Dear Parishioners: 

The Parish Council has upgraded and repaired many different areas within our Church facilities 

and grounds.  We have been fortunate to make significant improvements and reach new goals with 

all your help and donations. 

 

For a long time, we have seen the deterioration of the pews within the Church.  We made temporary 

repairs to prevent splitting and other damage from getting worse.  In fact, some of our pews are 

over 60 years old and their age shows compared with the new flooring.  The time has come to 

replace them and to make necessary improvements. 

 

This information was shared at the October 27th meeting of the General Assembly when it 

authorized the Parish Council to solicit private donations for new cushioned pews and cushioned 

kneelers.  The cost per pew is $3,000.00 and we need a total of 38 pews.  The new pews are made 

of solid wood sides, with Byzantine Crosses, wood backs and wood veneers with 2-inch cushions, 

book racks and cushioned kneelers. 

 

If we are able to achieve our goal not only will the pews aesthetically enhance our Church, but 

they will offer a comfortable way to enjoy our services. 

 

It is a big project, but our Parish has risen to the occasion each time to reach what appear to be 

insurmountable goals.  We believe we can do this.   

 

If you are able to donate a pew, then please sign this form, at the bottom, and return it to the Church 

office.  Once completed a board of donors will recognize those who contributed to this project. 

 

Thank you for supporting our Church, 

 

Parish Council 

 

Name:         

Number of Pews:      

Phone Number:      

Signature:       

Name you want displayed on the board of donors: 

        


